Town of Minden, Nevada

 Wintew 2013

Greetings from our new Chairman!

At our December Board Meeting on
the 5t | was honored to be selected as your
2013 Town Board Chairman. The Town of
Minden is a wonderful place to live and it
is my goal to maintain and continually im-
prove on this enjoyable lifestyle. We are for-
tunate to have five hardworking and dedi-
cated board members who believe in making
Minden the best place to call home.
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Minden Town Board

Charlie Condron, Chairman

cmcecondron@msn.com

Matt Bernard, Vice Chairman

mattpbernard@gmail.com

The 2013 calendar year promises to
bring new and exciting challenges for the
Board and our staff. Before moving on
though, we must recognize the hard work our
staff completed in order to make the holiday
season cheery and joyful for our residents
and visitors. The Town of Minden was me-
ticulously decorated, giving us a seasonal
feeling to remember. The Lighting of Minden
Park along with the Parade of Lights, were

= colorful and exciting events that were suc-
cessful as a result of the Minden staff's hard
work and dedication. Thank you Minden staff
for all of your tireless efforts!

John Stephans, Member

jams71@charter.net

Roxanne Stangle, Member

roxannestangle@yahoo.com

Steve Thaler, Member

iwork4u@charter.net

=& Enjoy the Show!

« Jan 11, CVIC Hall. cvAC Concert

e

» Jan 25-27, CVIC Hall. c.v. Community Theatre

The Joe Craven Trio

¢ Jan 19, CVIC Hall. Eiks Crab Feed Fundraiser

Some Enchanted Evening:

The Songs of Rodgers & Hammerstein
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« Feb 1-3, CVIC Hall. c.v. Community Theatre

Some Enchanted Evening:

Minde

The Songs of Rodgers & Hammerstein

o

» Feb 16, CVIC Hall. Minden Dinner Dance
« Mar 9, CVIC Hall.

e Feb 8, CVIC Hall. CVAC Concert/Dance

Tahoe Dance Band

POPS Orchestra Concert
» Mar 23, CVIC Hall. KIWANIS—Ham Bingo

e Mar 30, CVIC Hall. united Blood Services- Blood Drive
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i | you a happy and prosperous New
| Year. -
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Have any great Parade of Lights
photos? Email them to us! We
would love to post some photos
on our Facebook and web pages!
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February 16th, 2013

Tickets are available from the Town Office- 775-783-5976

Limited Seating; advanced reservations
highly recommended.

The new year will find the staff in-
volved in several projects helping beautify
our Town. The sidewalk project on County
Road will soon be completed between 6t
and 7" Streets. Grant funding will continue
to be pursued to help continue the project
from 8t to 10t street as soon as possible.
Funding for a major landscaping project at
the Minden Gateway development on the
corner of Highway 395 and Highway 88 has
been secured and will hopefully begin this
spring. This should brighten up the northern
entrance to our town. The budgeting process
begins early spring and will be challenging as
usual. We're committed to providing you with
the best services and amenities possible, all
within our financial constraints.

As a reminder to you, our regu- ﬁ'

lar Town Board Meetings begin at 5:30PM
on the first Wednesday of every month and
are held in the CVIC Hall. All residents are
encouraged to attend and participate in the
process. Don't hesitate to contact me if you
have questions, concerns, or encourage-
ments about our Town. My home phone

1 number is 782-7046 and my email is cmcon-

| dron@msn.com. | hope everyone had a
pleasant holiday and | would like to wish
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Chardie Condron
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Like us on

Facebook

&

nner Dance|
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$25.00 per person

Back by popular demand is “Rosebud’s Dance Band”

Admission Includes dinner . No-Host Bar.
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dents and business owners for coming . ) =
forward with your questions, ideas and _We avea lotof exmt‘lng prlo;ects o
concerns. In that spirit, the Town of Min- Ing for e -new yealh Ilncludmg

den Survey is still available on line for Ca?“ﬁ‘-" preject plgnmng and a

your input. If you haven’t already, please revisian of _the Mindsn plan

take a moment to let us know how we are for prosperity. Also the final )

doing. If you would like a hard copy of d.raft for the wgter rate study \.NI|| be re-
the survey, please call the Minden admin- viewed at a mid-January special meet-

istrative offices. We would he happy to fng‘h If yaare mtertlested in participating
send one your way. in these processes let us know. If you

get a chance, stop by the Town of Min-
We have several new faces at the Town  den Offices to say hello and grab a cup
of Minden. | am delighted to welcome of coffee. -
Sharon Lueck, Carol Mikulski, Rachel

Letit Snow, Lt t Snow, Let it now!

e  Keep the sidewalk in front of your property clear. Shovel the snow into your yard and enjoy the
benefits in the spring after it melts!

- Jenittr

e Do not shovel the snow into the street. This inhibits proper drainage and can cause a big mess.

with a projection of more to come within the next twelve hours.

e  The roads are plowed to the middle of most roads. This is to prevent large berms
from accumulating in front of sidewalks and driveways.

Andy Concannon, Maintenance Supervisor

B.J. Strauser, Maintenance Specialist Il

Shane Mortensen, Maintenance Tech |l

Charles Cryderman, Maintenance Assistant

The complete snow policy is available from the Town Office as well as on the website at  gddition to the normal extra
www.townofminden.com  trash collection on your third

Town Administrative Staff:
Jenifer Scott, Town Manager
Trish Koepnick, Office Manger
Rachel Hamer, Senior Secretary
Sharon Lueck, Office Assistant
Town Public Works Staff:

Greg Hill, Superintendent
Carol Mikulski, Office Assistant

James Smith, Maintenance Supervisor

Dan Kistler, Maintenance Specialist Ill

Rick Humphrey, Maintenance Tech ||
Jeff Donahue, Maintenance Tech Il
Mark Cirillo, Maintenance Tech |
Ray Dragoo, Maintenance Tech |

Robert Kelly, Maintenance Assistant |

That's right! — Extra Extra
Trash Pick-up! With all the
holiday festivities, we under-

stand that your trash needs
e  Remember that the Town will only plow the streets if there is accumulation of at least 6" on the ground may exceed the norm this

month. That’s okayl We will
do an extra extra trash run
the week after Christmas in

pickup of the month. Hoorayl




